
From: Skinner, Helen HELEN.SKINNER@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Subject: RE: Land at Sondes Place, Dorking - APP/C3620/W/23/3324631

Date: 15 August 2023 at 11:41
To: James Leaver JamesandFrancesca@hotmail.co.uk
Cc: appeals@molevalley.gov.uk, Jo Astor Westcott joastor.westcott@btinternet.com

Dear	James,
	
Thank	you	for	your	le3er	and	submissions.
	
I	can	confirm	that	your	submissions	will	be	placed	on	file	and	considered	by	the	Inspector
before	a	decision	is	made.	It	will	not	ma3er	that	the	WVA	doesn’t	have	legal	representaDon.
	
The	group	is	sDll	welcome	to	a3end	the	inquiry	and	can	speak	at	the	Inspector’s	discreDon.
	
Kind	regards
	
Helen
 
 
Helen Skinner | Inquiries & Major Casework Team Leader
The Planning Inspectorate
Major Casework, Third Floor, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1
6PN
helen.skinner@planninginspectorate.gov.uk | 0303 444 5531
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate | @PINSgov
	
	
From:	James	Leaver	<JamesandFrancesca@hotmail.co.uk>	
Sent:	12	August	2023	15:23
To:	Skinner,	Helen	<HELEN.SKINNER@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc:	appeals@molevalley.gov.uk;	Jo	Astor	Westco3	<joastor.westco3@bDnternet.com>
Subject:	Land	at	Sondes	Place,	Dorking	-	APP/C3620/W/23/3324631
	
Dear	Helen
Please	see	a3ached	le3er.
We	should	be	grateful	for	your	response.
Copied	to	MVDC	for	inclusion	on	their	planning	portal.
Regards
James	Leaver
Planning	Lead	for	Westco3	Village	AssociaDon

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.
Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its
attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please
contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your
system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording
and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning
Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for
any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to
perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the
Inspectorate.
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